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General Comment

In general, we concur with the changes suggested which will bring the wording into the current era of radiation
protection.

However, in "IV. Proposed Revised Statement of Policy", "1", there is reference to "...a fraction of limits
recommended for exposure to all radiation sources". It would make review of the proposal much more
meaningful if you could provide an actual number for that "fraction", as well as an actual number for "exposure
to all radiation sources".

In that same paragraph there is also reference to "...a significant fraction..." which will be used as the basis for
reconsideration of NRC policy. It would be helpful also to know just what that fraction (or range) is.

Also in that same section, under "2", there is reference again to "...a small fraction, less than a few hundredths,
of individual dose limits in NRC regulations and as recommended by such groups as the ICRP...". Again, some
actual numbers and units would prove most helpful here.

Assuming those fractions are no less restrictive than whatever is currently used, we see no problem with the
proposed revision.
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Attached for docketing is a comment letter from Curt Demaris on the above noted policy statement (76 FR
63957) that I received via the regulations.gov website on 12/12/11.

Thanks,
Carol
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